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Update: Reopening the College
As of the 15th June 2020, Bournemouth & Poole College will be partially reopening its sites for a limited
number of students. Every care has been taken by the College to plan for the safest and most effective
return for students and staff.

This webpage will provide further information about the reopening and the guidelines the College have in place to ensure the
safety of everyone on site. 

Please note that plans are subject to the final decision of the Government, in regard to the reopening of schools and
colleges. 

We understand that this is an uncertain time for many people and we want to reassure you that the College is here to support
you, both academically and personally. As such, we recognise that not all students may wish to return to our sites at the moment
and that some might not be able to, in order to protect themselves or vulnerable family/household members. 

Please be assured that attendance onsite will not be mandatory and students will not be penalised if they are not able to attend
classes on site. Remote teaching will continue until the end of term and the College is here to support all students, both on and
off campus. 

Returning to College

Facilities

Procedures

FAQs for returning to College 
When should I come into College?

Under what circumstances should I not come into College?

What if I develop symptoms of Covid-19? 

What safety measures have the College put in place for me?

What about the behaviour of others?

What about travelling to and from College?

Will the catering outlets be open?

Will there be PPE available for students and staff?

Will the Library be open?

I have a library book I need to return.  How can I if the library is closed?

What other departments will be open?
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